Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, December 7, 2020: Quick Notes

The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) voted to accept Jemison Road
into a public road.

The Board voted to switch County payroll from a monthly system into a 26-week system
and to drop the deductible from County employees health insurance.

The Madison County Business League presented the Board with its 2021 Federal and
State legislative priorities, which were adopted by the Board. The priorities are as
follows:

1) Funding for Bozeman Road
2) Workforce Development
3) Rural Broadband

The Board set a public hearing on December 21, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., to discuss adoption
of a TIF resolution for Renaissance phases Il and IV.

The Board voted to accept an operating agreement with Canton Municipal Utilities

regarding paying for water, gas, and sewer infrastructure for the Madison County
Megasite

The Board voted to add Clarkdell Extension and Kings Crossing and remove Highbury
Cove from the 2021 Road Plan.

The Board voted to hire Hemphill Construction Company for $1,800 to remove and
replace a crushed driveway pipe adjacent to Ben Luckett Road Bridge.

The Board voted to award the contract to the lowest bidder, Dickerson and Bowen, Inc.
for $1,064,419.20 to overlay Robinson Road.

The Board voted to award a contract to Guaranteed Roofing Company for re-roofing the
Madison County Annex for $49,500.

The Board voted to accept the site plan for Mannsdale Dental for a new business.

The Board voted to accept an amendment to the site plan to the Germantown Office
Complex.



e The Board voted to accept an addition to the site plan for REC Construction for
construction on Distribution Drive.

e The Board voted to accept the site plan for Gluckstadt Retail.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on Monday, December 21, 2020,
at 5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors.



